

Westinghouse Communication Services, Inc. Suite 506 1025 Connecticut Avenue NW Washington DC 20036-5405 (202) 857 5160 (202) 857 5165; FAX

December 15, 1994

Mr. H. Frank Wright Federal Communications Commission 2025 M Street, N.W., Room 7130 Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Application for New License EX-94-4

Dear Mr. Wright:

We are requesting immediate processing of this application as we would like to start testing on or about January 2, 1995. We have already sent a request for frequency coordination to the FAA.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 857-5161. Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Raymond C. Benedict

President

KMG